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20 September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
Wednesdays will be our Library Day in Nursery. Every Wednesday we will share books with 
the children then invite them to choose one to bring home.              
 
We obviously do not expect the children to be able to read these books but it would be a 
lovely opportunity for you to share the book with your child.  
 
You could look at the front cover and talk about what you think the book will be about, if it 
is an information book or a story book, what happens in the beginning, middle and end of 
the book. You could also talk about who the characters are, where the story is set, how the 
ending could change, if you liked the book or not and why and lots of other things too! 
Please return your child’s chosen book each Wednesday so they can choose a new one. 
  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support  
The Nursery Team 
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